
 

 

 
 

 
It is with great regret and a heavy heart that we have made the very difficult decision that the Into Film Awards will not take place as planned this 
week.   
This is a key event for Into Film and we looked forward to welcoming 800 guests to the ODEON Leicester Square on 18th March 2020. However, after 

careful consideration of the developing situation, and advice issued by the Government and Public Health England, it was apparent that going ahead 

could pose a risk to the health and wellbeing of those in attendance. We know how much our nominees and their educators will have been looking 

forward to the event; please rest assured that we remain committed to celebrating their achievements and are currently exploring what form this will 

take. 

We’re very sorry for the disappointment and inconvenience this decision may cause but hope you will appreciate the reason.  On a practical note, we’re 

aware that you may have incurred irrecoverable travel expenses, which Into Film will seek to reimburse.  We’ll be in touch soon to discuss the process 

for this.  

We would like to thank you for your understanding and continued support for Into Film.  
 

Paul Reeve CEO  Into Film   
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